
Sager, John E 

From: Kazda, Janet L 
Sent:· 
To: 

Monday, January 03, 2005 11 :52 AM 
Sager, John E 

Cc: Wincents~n. Danielle A 
Subject: RE: City of Antigo LGU exemption letters 

Hi, John. 

I need clarification of exactly what they are looking for. They ask for a liability exemption letter. 
BARTS only shows things like 
.Lender Exemptions and Liability Clarifications. 

I've had this problem on something else, too, recently, and I think the problem is that the official 
names of action codes in BARTS need to be updated to reflect changes that the Land Recycling 
Te~m has recently made. 

Please let me know whataction codes you want entered for each of the two checks (ie, what are they 
asking for), and please review the list of actions and bring this issue up with your Team. 

Thanks. 

~Janet 
Remediation arid Redevelopment Program 
phone: (715) 365-8990 

-----Original Message-----
From: - Sager, John E 
Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2004 2:46 PM 
To: Kazda,Janetl 
Subject: City of Antigo LGU exemption letters 

Janet, 

I received two $500.00 checks from the City of Antigo today. They are for LGU exemption liability clarification letters 
for the former Langlade Oil Company site (02-34-000381) and the former Antigo Coop Hardware Store property (02-
34-403499). I am sending you the checks via interoffice mail today. · 
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